
Dear Business Owner, 

I think we can can all agree we are living through remarkable and challenging times. The divisiveness in society in the last year has been almost unprecedented. I say almost because this is not the first time in history that this sort of divisiveness has happened. We have seen Jewish people being segregated; homosexuals being misunderstood; people shunning others during the aids crisis; and in many countries black people were segregated and actively discriminated against. In the last year we have had yet another crisis and another form of segregation. This type of segregation affects us all. Those who were not afraid of an illness which 99% of people survived, and those who were afraid due to the massive influx of propaganda we as a nation and as a world have received. We now have a government mandate that is trying to cause not just divisiveness but also discrimination,  segregation and aid in establishing a medical apartheid. The vaccination passport is likely to be one of the most dangerous entities which can be inflicted upon a democratic society. When we no longer have a choice of what we can inject into our bodies we will lose all body autonomy. The vaccination passport once implemented is not something that will go away. It is something that will mandate forceable injections minimum of yearly for the rest of ones life. It will no longer be, just for the current "crisis", but for any reason our government feels it is necessary for you to inject yourself with yet another untested substance which is only approved for "emergency use". The vaccine passport is illegal. It goes against our inalienable rights. The reason it is a mandate and not a by law is because it is against our Bill of Rights. The vaccine passport is not for pure medical reasons - it is only about control. The vaccine itself is known to be a "leaky" vaccine. It does not prevent the illness nor does it prevent the spread of the illness. The vaccine passport's true use is for a digital ID. One which will track and trace your every move, your every expenditure, your life in every way you can imagine. With the Vax pass we will lose not just body autonomy but also we will no longer hold the right to live in a free society. 
 
Police officers in Switzerland have chosen not to enforce any measures which go against the people.  In Denmark all measures which were imposed due to the crisis have been terminated. In the U. K. the "vax pass" is being suspended because there were almost no restaurants or businesses that would enforce it. I am urging and imploring you not to assist the government in imposing these illegal measures. The police in Toronto have already said this is not in their jurisdiction and will not be enforcing this mandate. You are all in the position to help maintain our beautiful country as a Democratic society. I hope you make the right decision to follow our inalienable rights and not an illegal mandate. Governments will come and go, but the decisions you make do not just affect all of us today, but also the lives of generations to come. 

A very concerned citizen. God bless.

